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Join the 2010 Blind Entrepreneurs Fly-In
We are pleased to announce that the BEA will conduct its second legislative fly-in to educate Members of Congress about issues affecting bind entrepreneurs.  Please join us for the day on Wednesday June 9, 2010. We hope to build on the success of last May’s fly-in, which saw over 100 participants from 28 different states make the trip to DC. The 2010 fly-in will be held immediately preceding the national Randolph-Sheppard training conference being put on by RSA. Those interested in participating should plan on arriving in Washington on Tuesday June 8 to attend a training and legislative review session at 8:30 on Wednesday morning.  We will send an update with the information for the room block when the hotel is prepared to start accepting reservations.  If you are interested in attending, please contact Sean Whalen at swhalen@linchpinstrategies.com or 866 443-0998 so we can start working on setting up appointments with Members of Congress and their staffs for you.
Heading Home for the Holidays

Members of Congress will be in their home states and districts from late December through mid January. Additionally, they will have district work periods February 13-20th and March 27-April 3rd.  District work periods are a great opportunity to keep Randolph-Sheppard issues before your Senators and Representatives. Now is the time to contact district offices to invite Members of Congress to tour some Randolph-Sheppard facilities, sit down with blind entrepreneurs to discuss issues over breakfast or lunch, or just meet in the local office to talk about concerns.  If you would like sample letters for appointment requests, contact Catriona or Sean. 

New Data on Blind Entrepreneurs in 2008
RSA has recently finished compiling statistics on the state of employment through the Randolph-Sheppard program for 2008. Here are a few highlights that may be of interest to you, and may also be useful tidbits of information to share with your Representatives as you inform them about Randolph-Sheppard.

· 2,400 blind business owners run businesses servicing Randolph-Sheppard contracts or under Randolph-Sheppard permits.  This number has declined from 2,460 in 2007.

· Average earnings for 2008 increased to $50,543.

· Blind entrepreneurs provided jobs to 14,922 individuals.

· 2,007, or 13.4 percent, of these employees are persons with disabilities. This percentage is significantly higher than has been achieved either by the government or most corporations, including those that pride themselves on hiring large numbers of persons with disabilities.
The Blind Entrepreneurs’ Alliance includes the nation’s leading organizations of the blind, national organizations representing blind vendors, the national organization representing State Licensing Agencies, teaming partners, and other entities and individuals who care about the future of entrepreneurial business opportunities for the blind.  This update was prepared for distribution to and use by BEA member organizations and their affiliates only.  To contact the BEA, email SWhalen@LinchpinStrategies.com or CMacdonald@LinchpinStrategies.com.

